
ANNOUNCES THE RETIREMENT OF: 

We are pleased to announce the retirement of 
Administrative Secretary Maggie Langford. Maggie 
began her career in 1983 in Daytona, Florida, as a 
Paralegal and Office Manager. Maggie then worked 
in the TV and Media industry for 3 years starting in 
1992. 

In 1996 Maggie became a Private Investigator in 
Volusia county until 2000 when she decided to open 
up her own business ‘Maggie Brown’s Eatery & 
Emporium’ in Suwannee county. During this time 
she was also an on-call Judicial Assistant in Daytona 
along with being a Paralegal Specialist for the 
Department of Children and Families. 

Maggie joined the DIFS family in 2004 and never 
looked back. She has assisted numerous 
investigators &  supervisors while also coordinating 
and preparing daily reports for the division. 

Thank you so much for your willingness to serve 
your local community. Maggie you will be dearly 
missed. 

Daytona BFAEI Administrative Secretary  
Maggie Langford 

DIFS thanks Maggie for her dedication, 
service, and effort in the fight against 

fire and arson. 


